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T his months’ newsletter is in memory of Walter 
Turner Los Senderos  

1960 - Walt passed 
away Tuesday August 
18th – We will miss 
Walt and our thoughts 
and prayers are with 
Marian and her family. 
Craig Schmad Los 
Senderos 2013 is Walt’s 
son-in-law.

We’ve made it to September, some great times 
and some sad, in Los Senderos tradition we will 
push through the bad and concentrate on the 
future.

Our 65th Annual Ride September 23rd- 
September 27th promises to be another well 
planned and thought out ride at Los Senderos 
Park. Our annual ride Chairman Donnie Bright 
and his committee have been working overtime 
to make this years’ ride one to remember.

There will be a WORK PARTY September 19th 
9am at Los Senderos Park.  Please attend and 
help us cleanup up for the ride.

There are Trail Rides planned long and short 
on Rancho Samataguma and into Cuyamaca 
State Park, our Team Penning Clinic with Steve 
Tellam and our Team Sorting Competition on 
Saturday with money being paid and Buckles to 
the winners also on Saturday we will have our 
Trap Shoot with the chance of bragging rights 

and some cash. I also understand there could be 
a Horseshoe Tournament in the mix.
Starting Thursday we have our Raffle and 
Auction items along with great prizes in the 
raffle. Saturday night we’ve invited our ranch 
hosts for dinner –Please thank them for their 
hospitality on the rides.

We look forward to seeing our members and 
guests on the ride.

August Monthly Ride -Those who missed 
the Palomar ride missed a good one beautiful 
location nice easy ride for all and top notch 
entertainment by Tom Laff and his wry sense of 
humor. The next time we plan a ride at Palomar 
plan on attending.

Great News for an Honorary Member – Willie 
Tellam will be inducted in the inaugural 
class of the United States Team 
Penning Hall of Fame (1of 5) in 
Texas the first week of October- 
Willie was WCTPA Champion 3 
times, won the Justin Challenge 
2 times American National Team  
Penning Championship and many 
other titles during his career- 
Congratulations to Willie ,well 
deserved, Willie was always very  
humble and always praised his partners .I know 
because I competed and donated to Willies 
teams for many years.

See you on the trail, Tim 



2015 Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman: Chuck Gallant
Committee: Joe Cano, Don Bright, Bob Wining

Sept.23rd-27th - Los Senderos Annual Ride
Oct. 24/25th - Gallant Ranch

Whose in charge? 

Where's the sorting? 

Are they real cows?

At th
e are

na!

"The president does not have power under the 
Constitution to unilaterally authorize a military 
attack in a situation that does not involve stop-

ping an actual or imminent threat to the nation." 
- Barack Obama, 44th president of the United 

States, Dec. 20, 2007

Those who cannot 
remember the past are 

condemned to repeat it.


